Le Sueur, Minnesota City Council Meeting August 31, 2020

A special meeting of the City Council was held on Monday, August 31, 2020, at 6:30pm via electronic
means (GoToWebinar) per authority of MN Statutes 13D.031 due to a State declared health
pandemic, with Mayor Hagg presiding. Council Members participating: Favolise, Kirby, Krogmann,
Schlueter, and Sullivan. Council Members absent: Huntington. Also participating: City Administrator,
Jasper Kruggel

Motion by Council Member Favolise seconded by Council Member Krogmann to approve the agenda.
Voting in favor: Favolise, Kirby, Krogmann, Schlueter, Sullivan, and Mayor Hagg. Voting no: None.
Motion carried.

Presentations: None
Public Comment: None

Motion M2020-122 by Council Member Sullivan seconded by Council Member Favolise to close
public comment. Voting in favor: Favolise, Kirby, Krogmann, Schlueter, Sullivan, and Mayor Hagg.
Voting no: None. Motion carried.

Motion by Council Member Krogmann seconded by Council Member Favolise to approve
Resolution R2020-022, accepting quotes and awarding contract CSAH22 distribution improvements
project. Voting in favor: Favolise, Kirby, Krogmann, Schlueter, Sullivan, and Mayor Hagg. Voting no:
None. Motion carried.

Comments/Reports/Items of Appreciation:

Schlueter: How did things go at the pool this season?

Favolise: Shout out on how fantastic Ferry Street looks. RPAC meeting tomorrow.
Sullivan: Transit meeting last week.

Kirby: Thank you on the great work on Ferry Street.

Krogmann: Airport Commission meeting September 9th

Kruggel: Having Ferry Street open is great. Bridge Street should be open in two weeks.

Motion by Council Member Favolise seconded by Council Member Sullivan to adjourn. Voting in
favor: Favolise, Kirby, Krogmann, Schlueter, Sullivan, and Mayor Hagg. Voting no: None. Motion
carried.

Stacy Lawm\

Communications & HR Director/City Clerk




